
The Better Healthcare Technology Foundation’s Asia-Pacific Special Interest Group 

(APSIG) is excited to announce the 2021 Elekta Award. This year’s award will enable a 

number of Medical Physicists from across the Asia-Pacific to receive a free registration for on-

line attendance at the Engineering and Physical Sciences in Medicine (EPSM) virtual 

conference, 7th -10th November 2021 (epsm.org.au).  This is the national conference of the 

Australasian College of Physical Scientists and Engineers in Medicine. (ACPSEM).

This award is intended to further the education and professional development of our Award 

recipients as Medical Physicists,  as well as providing opportunities to develop relationships 

with colleagues across Australia and New Zealand.

To be considered for the award, please complete the application form and submit by 22nd

October 2021 along with the attached required documents to : apsig@acpsem.org.au.  

You will be notified if your application has been successful. To download the application form 

go to: betterhealthcaretechnology.org/apsig-elekta-award  or email apsig@acpsem.org.au

for more information.


